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Our Ref:  MH/MJN 
 
28th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
Year 7 visit to Warwick Castle: Thursday 26th October 2023 
  
A visit to Warwick Castle has been organised for our Year 7 pupils to augment their autumn term 
history curriculum topic on medieval history.  The visit will take place on Thursday 26th October. 
  
Pupils will need to wear school uniform with suitable shoes and coat, drink, packed lunch and sun 
cream (weather dependent).  We will leave school at 8:45am and will return by 2:45pm in time for 
pupils to leave school at the usual time. 
  
The cost of the trip is £13.90, which includes entry into Warwick Castle and coach travel to and 
from the venue.  Payment will need to be made through ParentPay by choosing the appropriate 
option: 'Year 7 Visit to Warwick Castle'. Through selecting this option, you will also need to provide 
consent for the trip and acknowledgement that the school currently holds the correct emergency 
contact details and allergy information for your child on My Child At School (MCAS).  Should you 
wish to check or change any information, please log-in to the MCAS app and select the 'Data 
Collection Form' option or email changes directly to the school - office@bredon.worcs.sch.uk.  We 
request that all necessary payments are made by Thursday 12th October 2023.  
  
Any pupil eligible for Pupil Premium will not be charged for the visit.  Please just log-in to 
ParentPay and choose the 'Year 7 Visit to Warwick Castle - Pupil Premium' option and confirm 
consent before Thursday 12th October 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mike Horton 
Assistant Headteacher 
Bredon Hill Academy 

 
 
 
 
  

http://www.bredon.worcs.sch.uk/

